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File Ref: 230481 
 
 
 
Wil 
via FYI.org.nz 
fyi-request-22859-3abc3f9d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
Dear Wil 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 19 May 2023. You requested: 

 
Could I please request the test certificates for all firework shows in the North Island for 2021 
and 2022? 

 
 
Please find attached a spreadsheet containing the information requested.   
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision, and further 
information is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
If you require further assistance, please contact ministerial.services@worksafe.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Darren Handforth  
Head of High Hazards, Energy & Public Safety 
 
encl 
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